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18th October 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers   

Outdoor Learning  

On Wednesday 19th October, Holly Berries will be participating in an outdoor learning day. Throughout the 

morning the children will have many outdoor learning opportunities in different areas of the curriculum, such as 

RE, Science and Art.  Lunchtime arrangements will be the same as usual.  

Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing e.g. long trousers, long sleeved tops and a waterproof coat (and 

trousers if you have them) wellington boots or strong waterproof shoes are also needed. It is better to have too 

many layers of clothes that can be taken off rather than be cold. The children may get dirty so old clothes are 

preferred.    

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Many thanks  

Suzanne Webb  
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